SFPD / Walgreens TOY DRIVE 2021
1. SFPD Toy Drive will take place from November 23 – December 21, 2021
2. Store Managers : When boxes are full, please call SFPD Community Engagement Division (CED) at (415) 558-5595 or Sgt. Padmore at (415) 238-6896 or email at Raymond.padmore@sfgov.org and Michael.perea@sfgov.org and amy.gonzalesmendoza@sfgov.org .
 	Toys will be picked up within 48 hours of notification.

3. When the box is full, please bag toys and keep in your storage area.  When the Officer comes to pick up toys, please let them know where they are being stored.
We are looking forward to see which store has the following:
1. Best decorated Box
2. Most toys collected
The SFPD will be recognizing those stores and employees.
 
On each poster, there is a QR code which directs customers to VENMO (lower left side) or a GoFundMe page (lower right side).  Customers can easily donate at these sites.  Our GOAL is to raise $20,000 to purchase toys for our underserved Kids from our community.

Please encourage employees to participate by informing your customers of the TOY DRIVE!
